
How does SAC       

operate? 

SAC operates according to a set 

of By-laws voted on at a SAC 

meeting each year.  All meetings 

are in accordance with the 

Government in the Sunshine Law, 

section 286.011(1). 

SAC captures minutes from each 

meeting and has them available 

for review at any time.  We will 

gladly share them with you. 

We also have an e-mail 

notification system.  Even if you 

are unable to attend a particular 

meeting, we will submit the 

meeting minutes via e-mail so 

that you can stay connected to 

your SAC and your school.                   

 

While SAC does not have all the 

answers, we know that a group 

of people working together who 

are committed to a single 

purpose can bring about positive 

change. 

 

For more information or to let us 

know you would like to join, call 

Kristin M. Shore at 220-1260 or 

email at 

shorek@duvalschools.org. 
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WHO is SAC?


